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Memorandum 
 

To: All Service Providers 
 
From: Heather Diaz, Director of Community Services 
 
Date: September 14, 2021 
 
Subject: Recent Public Health Order 
 
 
The past 18 months have been difficult for everyone due to the pandemic. We appreciate all the 
work you are doing to provide quality services while ensuring the health and safety of our clients 
and your staff. Thank you. 
 
As you may be aware, the Department of Public Health issued an order related to vaccinations on 
August 12, 2021 (see attached). This order specifically mandates all agencies that provide direct 
services to clients to verify that their staff have been fully vaccinated by September 30, 2021. 
 
If you have any questions related to the applicability of this order to your agency, Harbor 
Regional Center is encouraging you to reach out to your legal counsel. Service providers can also 
contact the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health for any further questions. 
 
Again, thank you for your services to HRC’s clients.  
 

 


